
This is simply a terrible bill. 
 I personally know people who are responsible citizens, gun owners who in 30 years of using firearms 
have never had an accident, or committed a crime with a firearm; some of these people have had 
restraining orders placed on them for no reasonable cause.  Why should a person lose their 
constitutional right to bear arms without even ever being found guilty of a crime by a court of law? 
 
To arbitrarily decide that a citizen can have their constitutional rights taken away as the result of 
someone in their past making an accusation against them is foolishness. 
 
Please do not support this anti-gun, anti-constitutional rights bill. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Dale Sauer 
 


